
Friday, October 20th

Thank you all for attending conferences this week. We hope you found them a wonderful celebration of
your student! We enjoyed seeing all of our families.

We are excited to share that we will have a therapy dog who will be joining us a couple of times a week.
He will be working with Mrs. Alpern, Mrs. Samuel, and visiting classrooms during morning meetings.

Please use the designated crosswalks as you come and go from school. We have seen an increase in
families and or students running across Windermere or Weaver and not using the crosswalk. In addition
please be mindful of your speed as you come and go from school. Thank you for helping keep our
students safe.

Upcoming Dates:
Monday, October 23 - No School
Tuesday, October 24 - Denver Nuggets Spirit Day
Thursday, October 26 - 4 /5 Music show 6pm
Friday, October 27 - Trunk or Treat 4:30-6:30
Sunday, October 29 - The Stride
Tuesday, October 31 - Halloween Parade 8:30ish on Field


